
 

 

The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office is accredited by the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation. 
The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office provides equal access and equal opportunity in employment and services and does not discriminate. 

To: Qualified Contractors 
From: Captain Ron Kimble 
Date: 12/29/2023 
Re: Construction Quote 
 
The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office is seeking quotes from licensed contractors for the 
construction of a bathroom facility at the Public Safety Training Center, 650 Chappie James 
Street SW, Crestview, FL 32536.  Quotes will be accepted until 4:00PM on January 19, 2024. 

All materials, labor, permitting, and equipment necessary for construction should be accounted 
for in the quote.  The project should commence as soon as possible.  The contractor must be able 
to complete the project without unnecessary delay.  Water, power, and sewer are present at the 
chosen build site.  Please see the attached plans for more details. 

Quotes should be submitted to facilities@sheriff-okaloosa.org.  Questions may be directed to 
facilities@sheriff-okaloosa.org  or 850-613-2341. 
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